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Dear Parents,

Year 5 are incredibly lucky to have secured a visit to the Houses of Parliament as part of our English and
humanities project, Pupil Prime Minister. The visits will take place on the following days:

Blackbirds: Wednesday 7th June
Woodpeckers: Thursday 8th June

The session will involve a tour of the Houses of Parliament and a workshop on campaigning through
parliament.

The session begins at 2.30pm and finishes at 4.45pm. Therefore, we will be returning to school at
approximately 5.45pm.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, but hope you understand that this a fantastic
opportunity for children to gain a deeper understanding of the workings of parliament at an exciting

point in the political calendar.

The trip is free and children will not require a packed lunch, since we will be eating at school before
leaving.

Please return the slip below as soon as possible.
Kind regards,
Paul and Jemma

The Y5 Team

| give permission for my child to go to the Houses of Parliament
on 7th/8th June.

Signed Contact number

Head Teacher: Robin Warren


http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/

